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Yearbook Distribution 
 
Date:  Monday, June 16, 2025 
Time:  3:03 pm 
Place:  Covered Courtyard (Enter from Rumble doors:  
there will be 2 lines based on LAST NAME) 
 
What to bring:  School ID or any other photo 
identification 
 
Unclaimed Books:  Pickup is Friday, June 20th, 3:00 pm 
in B105 
 
Parents:  Please remind your child that you have 
purchased a yearbook for them.  Encourage them to wait in 
line as it moved very quickly  
 
Please note:  the last day to pre-order a Yearbook is 
Thursday, June 12th.  If any Yearbooks remain, students 
will be able to purchase on Wednesday, June 18th. 
 

Students if you are 
NO longer using 
your locker, please 
empty it and leave 
the lock on the 
locker. 
 
 

 
 

 
Rebels, a friendly reminder that all Library books and 
materials are now due. Please return all your 
library materials. 

If you're not sure what you have out still, please check out 
the list posted in the Library.  A copy is also posted on 
each grade's Teams page by student number.  If you have 
any questions, drop by the Library Learning Commons and 
see Ms. Yan.  Thank you! 

 

 



  

 

 

 
June is Deafblind Awareness Month! 
This year is the 50th anniversary of the Canadian 
Deafblind Association (National).  There are a lot of 
things happening in June and Deafblind Awareness 
Month is one of them.  You may notice some landmarks 
around the province lit up in blue to recognize Deafblind 
Awareness month.  Yarn bombing is also something 
Deafblind Associations do to raise awareness about 
Deafblindness and the need for resources, services and 
accessibility.  BCSD students will be yarnbombing the 
front entrance of the school by wrapping student made 
pompoms around the trees and attaching an explanation 
they can read. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Monday, June 9th – ALL Library Books MUST be 
returned to the Library 
 
Monday, June 16th – Yearbook Distribution 
 
Friday, June 20th – Last Day of Regular Schedule 
 
Saturday, June 21st – Grad Dinner & Dance – Pan Pacific 
Hotel, 6:00 pm  
 
Wednesday, June 25th  – Final Marks posted on MyEd 
Family Portal 
 

 
If you are not returning to 
Burnaby South in 
September, please inform 
the Main Office so that we 
may process your withdrawal 
papers  

 
 
 

“ An investment in knowledge pays the best interest.”  Benjamin Franklin 

 

Website:https://south.burnabyschools
.ca/ 

 
Contact: 

 
Email: 

 604-296-6880 South.info@burnabyschools.ca 
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